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The Office of Inspector General announced this week
that it found
misconduct by “two current senior FBI
officials” and “one retired FBI
official.” 

The FBI officials were not named in the report.

“The Department of Justice (DOJ) Office of the Inspector General
(OIG)
initiated this investigation upon the receipt of information
from the
Federal Bureau of Investigation (FBI) concerning
multiple allegations
involving an FBI contractor and three FBI
officials,” the investigative
summary said.

“The OIG found that as a result of conduct by two current senior
FBI
officials, and one retired FBI official, the FBI contractor
engaged in
certain inherent governmental activities in
contravention of Federal
Acquisition Regulations (FAR).
Additionally, the OIG found that these
three FBI officials did not
adhere to Office of Management and Budget
policy while
managing the contractor. Further, the OIG found that the FBI
contractor failed to adhere to personal conflict of interest rules
under
the FAR.”

The report was then provided to the FBI for appropriate action.

We’ve seen this before. No matter what type of misconduct FBI
officials
engage in, they will retire with a golden parachute and
live happily ever
after.

American citizens have completely lost trust in the FBI, the once
respected premiere law enforcement agency. The agency’s
reputation is in
tatters because of James Comey’s corrupt

https://oig.justice.gov/reports/2019/f190129.pdf


directorship and the current
Director, Christopher Wray has done
nothing to restore confidence in the
FBI.


